
Contact Information for Customers of Allegro Law LLC 

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA (August 5, 2009) The Circuit Court of Autauga County, Alabama 
appointed a receiver to act on behalf of customers for the purpose of continuing the existing Debt 
Management Programs and other business matters being conducted by Allegro Law LLC. The 
court appointed receiver is Attorney Louis C. Colley, of the Prattville law firm, Clevela nd and 
Colley. Customer accounts will continue to be handled by the receiver in an ongoing manner. 

A special web site has been established to aid interested parties who may be seeking information 
about Allegro Law LLC and Allegro Financial Services LLC. 
The web address is: www.allegrolawreceivership.com. 

Customers of Allegro Law LLC who have questions about their accounts should contact the 
receiver at: 

Email: 
From the website at www.allegrolawreceivership.com 

Write: 
Attorney Louis C. Colley, PC 
Court Appointed Receiver 
Post Office Box 680840 
Prattville, Alabama 36068 

Phone: 
1-888-361-3303 

On June 30, 2009, the Alabama Securities Commission and the Alabama Attorney General’s 
Office filed a motion in Autauga County Circuit Court seeking a temporary restraining order 
against the owner and businesses operated by Allegro Law LLC and Allegro Financial Services 
LLC in Prattville, Alabama. The Circuit Court granted a Preliminary Injunction and appointed 
the receiver on July 10, 2009. 
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